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OIR: 2324/794 
 
 
14 February 2024 
 

 
 

 
 
Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your letter of 30 January 2024 which was received on 7 February 2024 
requesting the following information: 
 
1. Does the settlement of Otaki Beach, Te Horo Beach, Waikanae Beach and 

Raumati Beach have a council supplied water supply and how many 
properties are in those settlements? 

Suburb Connected to Council 
Water supply? 

Number of Properties 
in Each Area 

Otaki Beach Yes 1174 

Te Horo Beach No 800 

Waikanae Beach Yes 2079 

Raumati Beach Yes 2823 

 

 

  



 

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website,  
with your personal details removed. 

 

I hope the above table answers your questions. 
  
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
Sean Mallon 
Group Manager Infrastructure Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Pakiaka 
 
 
 
 
 




